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To the honorable Committee,
 
I write to oppose the Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016 as it removes all
 protections from the unborn child. If consenting adults have sex and conceive a child, they have
 a duty of care to the baby that nothing can set aside. The Amendment Bill will open the way for
 intentional killing. It is a hypocritical society that supports neo-natal care units to preserve the
 lives of premature babies while, at the same time, in another location, for any reason, medical
 practitioners are performing procedures to terminate the lives of babies of the same gestation
 length. It would serve the committee well to observe an abortion conducted using the cranial
 decompression technique and ask themselves if they would like that to happen to them or to
 the unborn children of those whom they love.
 
If you, as a Committee, do not protect the unborn then who will? Furthermore, if the
 defenseless unborn child can be terminated, then why not the infirm and others not considered
 worthy to remain in society?
 
Please oppose this Bill.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Russell Swinn
Email:
Phone: 
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